
 
 
From: Adkins, Carla  
Sent: 07 October 2024 14:38 
To: Jess Gould <Jess@heartwoodevents.co.uk> 
Subject: Blue Notices 

 
Good Afternoon Jess,  
 
I have just been over to Thoulstone Park to check the blue notices. Please can you confirm how 
many notices there are and the locations of them? And also, please can you confirm which 
locally circulating publication you have used to advertise the notice? 
 
On checking the notice,  I see you have put the end on consultation as the 27 October instead of 
25 October. As such if representations are received between the 25th and 27th I will have to 
accept them.  
 
To date, we have received one representation against the application which I will forward to you 
under separate cover. 
 
Kind regards,  
Carla  
 
From: Adkins, Carla  
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 1:52 PM 
To: Jess Gould <Jess@heartwoodevents.co.uk> 
Subject: RE: Application form 

 
Hi Jess,  
 
That all looks okay now. The consultation has been re-set and will end on 25th October 2024.  
 
Hope you have a good weekend.  
 
Kind regards,  
Carla  
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